
 
 

 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     hmt@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 

December 14, 2017 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 
 

Re: In the Matter of PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER 
 Application for Transportation Electrification Programs 
 Docket Nos. UM 1810, UM 1812 and UM 1813 (consolidated) 
 
 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  The Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) will not be filing an 
individual brief today.  ICNU maintains the positions stated in filed testimony. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      /s/ Jesse E. Cowell 
      Jesse E. Cowell 
      333 S.W. Taylor, Suite 400 
      Portland, Oregon 97204 
      (503) 241-7242 (telephone) 

jec@dvclaw.com 
      Of Attorneys for the Industrial Customers of  
      Northwest Utilities 

 
 

 


